
From: Emily Erdmann [mailto:emilyandtomhouse@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Thursday, August 13, 2020 10:27 AM
To: Alex Damien <ADamien@waukesha-wi.gov>
Subject: New lawn watering credit

NOTICE: External Email
This email message originated from outside the City of Waukesha. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you have
verified the sender.  If there is concern, please report this email. 

Hi Alex,

My name is Emily Erdmann and I live in the new Howell Oaks subdivision in Waukesha. Last 
summer we got our landscaping done which required lots of watering. This summer we had 
our landscaper come back to correct some deficiencies which required a moderate amount of 
watering. My neighbors just told me about a credit I could request for watering a newly 
seeded lawn. Would we still be able to request this credit based off of the water usage from 
last year? I believe we watered heavily last year between June and July so it would have 
been reflected on the September bill. 

Our address is 3676 Olde Howell Rd.

Thanks,
Emily 
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